
 

 

 

 

 

 

  
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

On Thursday 11th July and Friday 12th July children from across Key Stage 2 will be performing ‘Ali Baba 

and the Bongo Bandits’. This wonderful production is based around an Arabian adventure full of mischief 

and magic.  

All of the children in KS2 have contributed to the show by making the set, props and producing art work for 

the stage and entrance into school. For the production, this is made up of over 70 members who have been 

rehearsing tirelessly to put on the performance of their lives.  

We very much hope that you will be able to join us as it was such a success last year.   

Tickets will go live on Parent Pay on Tuesday 18th June @ 9am and close Wednesday 10th July. Tickets 

for each night will be a separate item so please make sure you select the correct date for the night you wish 

to visit. If you are not registered on Parent Pay, please visit the office, who will gladly help you. No cash will 

be accepted for tickets.  

The cost of the tickets are as follows: 

Adult ticket = £3:00  

Child ticket = £1:50 *Please note that babies will need a ticket. This is to ensure that we do not exceed our hall 

capacity numbers.  

Once you have paid on Parent Pay, that is your ticket/s secured. You will not be given a physical ticket. 

Instead, the name of the person that booked and the number of tickets ordered will be on a master list. 

When you arrive on the night, inform the member of staff on the door the name you are booked under. We 

politely ask that the whole group enter together to make it easier for checking numbers.  

Both shows start at 7:00 pm with an estimated finish time of 9:00pm. You may want to bring some cash 

with you as there will be refreshments, hot dogs, crisps and sweets on sale during the interval in the art 

room. There will also be Show Programmes available to buy this year, that have been made by the Year 

5/6 children who stayed in class during Arts Week. These will be on sale for £2 and will be a wonderful 

keepsake for years to come.  

We really hope that you share our enthusiasm for this production and we would love for it to be a sell-out.  

 

Yours sincerely, 

Mrs Gollick and Mrs Brayshaw and Mrs Larkin 

Athersley South Primary School 

Wakefield Road, Barnsley, S71 3TP 

Tel: 01226 284223 

www.athersleysouth-primary.co.uk 

Headteacher: Mrs E. Sanderson 

Deputy Headteacher: Mr J. Wheelwright 
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